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Hey there Blue Bucks® savers! 

I hope your new year is going well and that you’re gearing up 
for these last few weeks of winter. Don’t fret, the frosty air 
nipping at your nose will soon be gone and replaced by the cool 
breezes and sunshine of spring! 

In this issue of Blue Bucks Adventures, my friends at Capitol 
Federal® included a hot cocoa recipe and step-by-step 
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instructions on how to build a marshmallow snowman for you 
and your family to enjoy and remember the snowy days of 
winter gone by. The Blue Bucks crew always get together after 
the holidays to share a rich cup of cocoa and discuss our goals 
for saving in the New Year. Perhaps you received a few dollars 
as a gift during the holidays, or earned some shoveling snow this 
winter.  Either way, it’ll be good to save some of your money for 
later on in 2020 and beyond.  

As the winter season comes to a close, don’t forget to keep 
adding a little to your Blue Bucks account each month. Much like 
the tulip bulbs planted in the fall months, your savings account will 
continue to grow on its own. Before you know it, you’ll have a 
bountiful bouquet of funds!

Until next time!


